ASX
Market Announcement

16 June 2021

BSP Financial Group Limited (ASX: BFL) — Trading Halt

Description

The securities of BSP Financial Group Limited (‘BFL’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of BFL, pending
it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 18 June 2021 or when the announcement is released

to the market.

Issued by

Lin Kang
Aduviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney)
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Office of the CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

16™ June 2021

Ms Lin Kang

Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney)
ASX Pty Limited

Exchange Centre,

20 Bridge St,

Sydney NSW 2000,

Australia

By Email: tradinghaltssydney(@asx.com.au

Dear Ms. Kang,
Request for Trading Halt

BSP Financial Group Limited (company no 1-4815 ARBN 649 704 656) (BSP) hereby requests a trading
halt with respect to its securities effective immediately in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1.

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, BSP provides the following information concerning this request:

o The trading halt is requested pending the release of a market announcement to address certain media
reports about BSP’s regulatory matters in Papua New Guinea,

e The trading halt is requested until the earlier of commencement of normal trading on 18 June 2021
or when the relevant announcement is released to the market, whichever is earlier; and

e BSP is not aware of any reason why trading in its securities should not be temporarily halted or of
any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt.

Sincerely,

Group Chief Executive Officer

BSP Financial Group Limited
@ +6753056707 @ +675321 3428 @ rfleming@bsp.com.pg
@ Ravalien Haus, Harbour City, PO Box 78, Port Moresby, NCD Papua New Guinea @ www.bsp.com.pg
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